
             
 
 
 
  
           Councillor Mark Baynham 
           Vice Chair 
           Sussex Police and Crime Panel 
 

                                                                                                       

 

County Hall 

West Street 

Chichester 

West Sussex 

PO19 1RQ 
Tel: 0330 222 2542 

ninesh.edwards@westsussex.gov.uk 

By email: katy.bourne@sussex-pcc.gov.uk 

  

30 September 2024 

Dear Mrs Bourne, 

 

 

Proposed re-appointment of Chief Constable to Sussex Police  

The Sussex Police and Crime Panel held a confirmation hearing for the proposed re-

appointment of Jo Shiner to Chief Constable for Sussex Police at its meeting on 

Friday 27 September. 

Having considered her responses to their questions and information supplied by you 

in accordance with the requirements of Schedule 8 to the Act, Panel members 

agreed that Mrs Shiner continued to possess the attributes needed to provide 

outstanding leadership to Sussex Police. 

I am therefore pleased to inform you that the Panel’s recommendation is that Mrs 

Shiner be re-appointed to the post of Chief Constable to Sussex Police. The decision 

was unanimous. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mark Baynham 

 

Councillor Mark Baynham 

Vice Chair 

Sussex Police and Crime Panel 

 

 
 

cc: Chair Cllr Andrei Czolak, PCP website 
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